

SEPTEMBER 2019 NEWSLETTER

In between summer showers a small team have been walking around the Parish collecting information on our natural environment. As a rural Parish this is a very important part of our work to ensure we have accurate information to help us protect what we have and where we can improve the open spaces.

The Parish Survey has been distributed to every home in the Parish. If you haven't received one, then please call 01243 203050 to request a copy.

The survey can also be completed online if you would find that easier. Just go to https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/northmundham

The deadline for submitting a completed survey is 31st August.

The results will be analysed by a specialist neighbourhood plan organisation, Action in Rural Sussex who are assisting us in the process. In the autumn we will be holding an open day at the Village hall where the survey results will be available along with draft proposals for the Neighbourhood Plan. We will publicise the date in September.

You can keep up to date with progress of the Neighbourhood Plan development via our website at www.northmundhamneighbourhoodplan.co.uk . Through the website you can also subscribe to our e-newsletter and email any questions you may have to the Steering Group.

The Neighbourhood Plan is the only way we can influence the future development of our Parish over the coming years, so please help us to help all of you by actively getting involved and talking with friends and neighbours and completing the Parish Survey.